
YOSEMITE INFORMATION 

 

Yosemite National Park will re-open on 

Thursday, June 11th with temporary modifications. 

 

 

There is a lot of information to become familiar with - See the entire  

Frequently Asked Questions page at www.nps.gov/yose/planyourvisit/covid19.htm 

 

Some key takeaways: 

• The park will open at approximately 50% of capacity with a mix of day-use and in-park overnight 

visitors 

• Due to limited daily entry, day-use park visitors must pre-purchase a Private Vehicle 

Entrance reservation online for their planned entry date(s): Reservations available at 

www.recreation.gov/ticket/facility/300015 starting on June 9th. Check the Frequently Asked 

Questions for reservation time frames and more important information about day-use 

reservations and permits. Bring proof of reservation and matching ID 

• Pass Holders: Annual, Senior, Volunteer, Military, 4th Grade, Golden Age, and Golden Access 

Pass holders must obtain a Private Vehicle Entrance permit reservation for day-use entry. Pass 

holders do not need to pay the day-use fee, but do have to pay a registration fee. Bring proof of 

reservation and matching ID 

• Visitors can also enter the park on YARTS (yarts.com) in a commercial tour operator vehicle - 

you won't need to pre-purchase a permit reservation 

• The Hetch Hetchy area is open with day-use reservations not required. However, access is lim-

ited when parking fills. Hetch Hetchy Road is only be open from 8 am to 5 pm. Day visitors must 

exit the area prior to 5 pm. 

• The Yosemite Shuttle System within the park will not operate 

If you have any questions, or need help in any way, don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Red Tail Ranch 

209-962-0863 

innkeeper@red-tail-ranch.com 


